
Statement Regarding Notice to Withdraw Exceptional Circumstances Relief 

Date of Notice: Thursday 14 September 

Since 6 April 2015, Exceptional Circumstances Relief in relation to the Community Infrastructure Levy 

(Regulation 56) has been available in the Royal Borough of Greenwich. The Royal Borough has now 

taken the decision to withdraw this relief.  

In accordance with Regulation 56 of the Community Infrastructure Levy, the Council hereby gives a 

minimum notice period of fourteen days for the withdrawal of this relief.  The final day for claiming 

relief will be 28 September. 

 


